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“The implementation of the Climate Change Supplementary Planning Document sets 

a clear framework for development in our borough. By providing comprehensive 

guidance on designing sustainable housing, commercial and renewable energy 

projects, we ensure that new developments address climate change effectively. 

“Furthermore, this initiative is in advance of a more robust and consistent approach 

from Government and reinforces our commitment to making Telford and Wrekin a 

climate-ready and environmentally friendly conscious community.” 

 

 

 

 

 “We are proud to embrace the Climate Change Guidance for Development 

Supplementary Planning Document as it enables us to further our efforts in achieving 

a carbon-neutral borough by 2030. 

“This robust planning approach will help us reduce the impact of climate change from 

new developments while fostering community cohesion, improving air quality, 

enhancing physical and mental well-being and promoting access to renewable 

energy.”  

 


